Wraparound Childcare
Breakfast & After School Clubs 2022/2023

Dear Britannia Parents,

We hope & trust you are all well. Starting January 2023 we will be the provider of breakfast and after school
clubs from your school. These clubs will be operated by staff your children may be familiar with and also our
full time FUNDA Educators who will be working in your school throughout the week. FUNDA has been
established over 16 years and is an award-winning provider who is officially recognised by Her Majesty Queen
Queen Elizabeth II.

We really cannot wait to get started in your school.

Our mission is to make a positive difference to children’s lives every day. Whether this be during our holiday
camps & childcare, wraparound childcare or during school term time. Children now, more than ever, need to
get active and our clubs will help to achieve this common goal. Our wraparound clubs will be based around;

Physical Activities

Sports

Games

Health & Mindset activities

Creative Play

Problem Based Learning

Outdoor Adventure

Many more activities to get your children active...

There will also be time for children to read/have a rest as well so please don’t worry that your child will suffer
from burnout as we understand this is a long day.

You will be able to access our online booking page for prices and frequently asked questions by visiting;

https://www.fundaactive.com/wrap

Bookings are now available online, when you visit the above website it will have details/videos explaining
exactly what you need to do in order to book and reserve your child’s place. On the next page are some of our
most frequently asked questions.


https://www.fundaactive.com/wraparound-britannia
https://s3.amazonaws.com/kajabi-storefronts-production/sites/85861/downloads/1zgqFKalTSWs8swyTYO4_Wrap_Info_Britannia_22-23.pdf

1. Are FUNDA staff DBS Checked?
AlL FUNDA Staff have an Enhanced Child Workforce DBS.

2. Aredrop off and pick up times flexible?

You are more than welcome to drop off and collect your child within your booked time frame, however
please be aware that we cannot accept responsibility for any children before the set start time of your
club.

3. How many spaces do you have?
We always staff according to the amount of attendees booked on to camp. We will make everyone aware
in advance when we are moving towards full capacity which is around 50x children per club.

4. What are your payment methods?
We accept, Debit/Mastercard payments, Payments Via Klarna, Tax Free Childcare & Childcare Vouchers
and Childcare Grant Payment Service (CCGPS).

5. Isfood included?

Yes, food is included within our prices. We believe in giving children a healthy breakfast and a fulfilling
snack in the evening, this saves you parents time when you get home having that reassurance that if your
child attends our club they will have had something substantial to eat. Giving you time to spend even
more quality time with your child at home. Full details of this can be found on our FAQ page.

6. Dol have to book full weeks/full terms or can | book what | need?

Having experience in childcare over the last 16 years we understand flexibility is key for parents. This is
why we give parents the flexibility to book right up until the start of the club. You may book weekly, daily,
yearly for clubs. Due to this flexibility places are not able to be cancelled once they are booked.

7. How much do clubs cost?
Your clubs will remain at the same base price break down as your current provider with 5% discount for
full week bookings. Additional time in the morning comes at no extra charge, the additional 30 minutes
until 6:00pm each evening should families need it is an additional £1.00.

We would generally have 2x prices in the morning and collection times of up to 5:00pm/6:00pm in the
evening, to avoid any price pressures this year for families we have adapted our times brackets for your

schools.

8. When do clubs begin?
Clubs will begin on the first day of term (January 2023) and run every day during term time.

There are more FAQ’s on our help centre.

We will send guidance out to registered parents before the clubs begin as you register. If you have any
questions, please contact us and we will be happy to help;

FUNDA Head Office - 01282 525 200 / officc@FUNDAactive.com

Thank you and welcome to FUNDA.

FUNDA


mailto:office@FUNDAactive.com

